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September 8, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 758
| Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/FHT:jmj

Attn: Mr. Leon Engle, Project Manager Docket No. 50-338
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 License No. NPF-4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

I Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

EPRI REPORTS ON RESIN INTRUSIONS INT _0 BOILERS AND S/Gs
|

Picase find attached three copies each of the following reports.

1. EPRI Contract RP-623-3, First Progress Report, April, 1979
| 2. EPRI Contract RP-623-3, Second Progress Report, June, 1979

3. EPRI Program RP-623--1, Fourth Progress Report, July,1979
,

4. EPRI Project RP-1563-2, First Progress Report , June, 1980
|

l We understand that your Mr. Frank Almeter requested that EPRI provide these
reports. Since they are applicable in part to our North Anna Unit 1, we have
reviewed them and generally concur with their conclusions. With this transmit-
tal, you should not expect to receive these reports from EPRI. If you have any

| questions, our contact at EPRI has been Mr. R. Gillem Lucas.

Very truly yours,

[ B. R. Sylvia
Manager - Nuclear

- Operations and Maintenance
1
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